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An example of his continued interest in and benevolence toward
libraries is shown by the following letters to Drs. Fenry and Fisher,

the Librarians of the College of Physicians of Philadelphia:

{typewritten) -1 West Franklin St., Baltimore,
June 18th, 1901,
Dear Henry:

I am sending you the poem by Ceorge Wood. You will see the
date., 1t was given t0 me by his nephew in Philadelphia, so that 1 sup~
pose it is all right. It is the only copy I have ever seen. Please
give it to the Library.

Sincerely yours,

W Osler
(per H)
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(typewritten) : Johns Hopkins Hospitsl, Baltimore.



